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Dear Parent  

Greetings from Learning Plus!! 

As our Nation prepares to celebrate its 78th Independence Day, We at Learning Plus are 

thrilled to mark this historic occasion with vibrant and meaningful activities. The 

celebration is scheduled for 14th August 2024, Wednesday. 

We request you all to ensure that your ward comes dressed in a White T-Shirt 

and blue jeans on 14th August 2024, or as per the instructions given 

by the teacher.  Also, ensure that they wear Tri-colour hand bands in both 

hands, as illustrated in the image, to add to the spirit of the celebration. 

Note that 15th August 2024 i.e., Thursday will be a holiday.  

The bond between brothers and sisters is truly one-of-a-kind, a relationship that goes 

beyond words. To celebrate the pure love and care shared between siblings, we will observe 

Raksha Bandhan on 16th August 2024 i.e., Friday on the School premises. Please 

take care that your ward wears Traditional Attire on 16th August too to make the day 

even more bright and colourful.   

It is Mandatory for all students to attend School on the 14th and 16th August 

2024.  

Headmistress   

Learning Plus 


